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PFAS Challenges Article Published by
Bloomberg
OCTOBER 16, 2018

Sanborn Head’s Vice President Russell Abell, P.G. and Project Director Stephen Zemba, Ph.D., P.E.
collaborated with Matthew Thurlow of BakerHostetler in Washington, D.C. to write “INSIGHT: PFAS
Challenges Remain at EPA for Wheeler.” The article was recently published by Bloomberg. Follow the link
to view the on-line Bloomberg version.
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